

The Bullet Hole



March – 2018

Next Shoot April 15th - Shooters' meeting at 9:30 a.m.



From our President;



Greetings to all!

The March shoot came off very well in spite of the snow the week before. It was a little cold earlier in the morning but 13 intrepid shooters braved the cold and came out and hopefully had a good time.

I was happy to welcome back Reno Slim to the club. Him and I go back twenty years and it was a pleasure having him come back. We also welcomed our newest member Tracy Hammond aka Rusty Ranger Nevada (for the time being).

She is not sure if she will keep that moniker. As always you all stepped up and helped her with everything she needed to be able to shoot and hopefully have a good time. She hails from South Lake Tahoe so she is one of us up in the high lonesome. We also have another new member Warren Hull aka "Redeye Hull" who signed up a couple of months ago. Many thanks to you all for signing on to ride for the brand.

At the meeting in February we welcomed Sagebrush Sam and Georgia Blue as members at large. Many thanks to them for coming on board to help us.

Also at the meeting we discussed the Christmas party and it was agreed that we should have one this year. Being as we always have had it on the first Saturday of December it will be on Saturday December 1 this year. Doc Holiday and Georgia Blue will be working on it so stay Tuned for more info. We also discussed if we should bring back the gift exchange. The Board thought it would be good idea. We would appreciate your input on this so let us know what you think. You can do that by speaking up at a shooters meeting or e-mail me at wilbann@yahoo.com or by phone to any board member or me at 775-586-9178. I will look forward to hearing from you.

Last but not least, dues letters will be mailed to you on or about the 1st of April. They are due on the first of May. The price is the same \$24.00 for you and \$12.00 for spouse or significant other. Please be sure to fill in the space for SASS. I need this information so that I can keep us up to date with them.

Fair winds and following seas

Tahoe Bill



NOWDY GUNSLINGERS,

Well, it was a cool start but after a couple of stages the tempature warmed up and it turned out to be a fairly nice day.

Doc Holiday had another clean shoot, it must be the position of the moon. Good shooting Doc.

Remember that the May 20th match will be the Revenge shoot, we will have a list of guns, ammo, and round counts needed for the shoot posted on web site well prior to the match.

Hope to see all of you April 15th end for the regular monthly in Carson.

GOD BLESS AMERICA AND THE COWBOY WAY.

SMITHY



The contents of this newsletter were edited and compiled by "Tahoe Bill". If you have any questions or wish to place something in this newsletter, please contact me at: Bill Banning (775) 588-2862 - Tahoe Bill (wilbann@yahoo.com)